
Dorothy Menasco 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Hi Marissa, 

Dorothy Menasco 
Friday, February 05, 2021 3:41 PM 
Marissa Ramos 
RE: Docket Title (20200255-WU) 

FILED 2/5/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 01957-2021 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

Per your request below, the docket title has been updated. Additionally, Gadsden County utility has 
been changed to City of Quincy; and Nelson Law Firm has been updated to reflect that it represents 
City of Quincy rather than Gadsden County. 

If you have any questions, let me know. 

Dorothy 

From: Marissa Ramos <mramos@psc.state.fl.us> 
Sent: Friday, February 05, 202112:27 PM 
To: Dorothy Menasco <DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket Title (20200255-WU) 

Hi Dorothy, 

This email is a request to amend the current docket title for DN 20200255-WU. The title currently reads "Application for 
transfer of water facilities to Gadsden County, and cancellation of Certificate No. 559-W, by Joyland Water System." 

However, the system is being transferred to the City of Quincy within Gadsden County. Can the docket title please be 
amended to reflect this clarification and read as the following?: "Application for transfer of water facilities to the City of 
Quincy in Gadsden County, and cancellation of Certificate No. 559-W, by Joyland Water System." 

Please let me know if you need any additional information from me to make this change - thank you! 

Marissa Ramos 
Division of Engineering 
Florida Public Service Commission 
P: (850) 413-64 73 
F: (850) 413-6474 
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